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Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise club member Norm 
LeCavalier was presented with a Paul Harris Fellow 
+ 5 pin at the club’s regular meeting on April 12th, 
2024 for his continuing outstanding financial 
support of the Rotary Foundation.  Foundation 
Committee chair Brad Serl presented the pin to 
Norm on behalf of the Rotary International Rotary 
Foundation. 
 
LeCavalier joined the Kelowna Sunrise club at the 
beginning of the 2017-18 Rotary year and right from 
the beginning of his membership, he demonstrated 
his commitment to the humanitarian service 
provided by the club and Rotary International 
throughout the world.  In his seventh year of 
membership, he has already donated over 
$6,000USD to the Rotary Foundation. 
 
LeCavalier has not just made a commitment to the 
Rotary Foundation, but to the leadership for the 
Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise, having served for 
three years on the executive, including 
President of the club during the 2020-21 Rotary 
Year 
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